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To: Bay Area UASI Approval Authority 

From: Jodi Traversaro, Regional Program Manager 

Date: November 10, 2022 

Re: Item 05d: Domestic Violent Extremism (DVE) Prevention and Targeted Violence and 
Terrorism Prevention (TVTP) Programs Update 
 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
 
 
Action or Discussion Items: 
 
Discussion 
 
Discussion: 
 
Domestic Violent Extremism  
October’s Gun Violence Restraining Order training with the San Francisco City Attorney’s Office included 
local, State, and Federal law-enforcement agencies, the District Attorney’s office, San Francisco Fire 
Department, schools, and other City and County of San Francisco departments and agencies.  The Bay Area 
UASI and Northern CA Regional Intelligence Center (NCRIC) have a multitude Domestic Violent 
Extremism (DVE) Prevention Programs underway.  The November’s Domestic Violent Extremism track 
at the Bay Area UASI Public Safety Preparedness Summit was very well-received.  We are expanding the 
Safe School Ambassadors program for 25 Bay Area schools. 
 
Our first school safety symposium in partnership with the San Mateo County Office of Education is 
scheduled for January 11, 2023 at the College of San Mateo and will include more training on Gun Violence 
Restraining Orders.  Additional evidenced-based prevention training funded by UASI includes Restorative 
Justice Training and Anonymous Reporting for Bay Area Schools.  The NCRIC is scheduling additional 
Domestic Violent Extremism and Gun Crime Intelligence Center Symposiums, as well as Policing Violent 
Extremism I/II and Behavioral Threat Assessment Training.   
 
Targeted Violence and Terrorism Prevention Program  
The Santa Clara County Office of Education continues to develop Media Literacy for Students and 
Directing Change is implementing Mental Health Film Contests across 12 Bay Area schools.  Cross-Sector 
Threat Assessment and Management Training (in person) and Terrorist Use of the Internet Training (on-
line) training courses are scheduled and open for registration.   
 
The California Prevention Practitioners Network November 16th meeting will feature the NCRIC, DHS, 
FBI, and the Director of the National Prevention Practitioners Network who will discuss the launch of 
www.SCREENHate.org - for friends, parents, and caregivers.   
 

http://www.screenhate.org/

